
 

 

Seattle HPHC: April 8 is Special Grace Holy wine ceremony at Ballard Church 
 
Rosie Dijan Muyongo 
April 1, 2023 
 

 
 
Dear Seattle Heavenly Parent's Holy Community, 
 
Happy 1st of April 2023! 
 
Thank you for your support in the first quarter of the year. We had many challenges, but we certainly had 
victories. 
 
I was in a meeting together with our young members last night, and we made plans for Youth and Young 
Adults Sunday Service. We will have the first one on April 23. Please make sure you join the service. 
 
This Saturday, April 8 is Holy wine ceremony at Ballard Church. You can come either 11 am or 5 pm. 
Please check the website for more details. 
 
Thank you again and God bless! 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Rosie Dijan Muyongo - Pastor 
 
Heavenly Parent's Holy Community in Seattle 
rdmuyongo.seattleHPHC@ gmail,com 
 
 
 



SPECIAL GRACE 2023
  Holy Wine Ceremony

Please watch the recording of Subregion 5 leaders' meeting with Andrea Kuhn, where she explains about Special

Grace and Cheonbo Holy Wine ceremony.  Passcode: SpecialGrace2023!

Please join our Seattle  Holy Wine Ceremony

Schedule: Saturday, April 8, 2023. 

Attend at either @11 am or @ 5pm. 

Venue: Seattle Family Church 7000 26th Avenue NW, Seattle, WA 98117

Passcode to watch the video recording:  SpecialGrace2023!

We invite everyone, including children, to join in a 40-day period of Devotion from March 26- May 4 and to receive

the Holy Wine Ceremony (Special Grace).

To learn more, please click the links below:

Read the Official Letter and Memo

PowerPoint explanation about Special Grace

For questions, please contact Pastor Rosie Dijan Muyongo

Cell: 253-282-1846     email: rdmuyongo.seattlehphc@gmail.com

Cheonbo

Cheonbo

Passcode: SpecialGrace2023!
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